Fern Park Master Plan

Notes from March 20, 2018 meeting

Those present: Peter Fey Jr., Ray Kopp, John Frey, Lynn Durkin

Ray Kopp briefly reviewed the updates to the process document and presented his revisions to the survey. There was a great deal of discussion around ways to distribute the survey.

- Email
- Tear sheets
- Mail and return
- Post cards to tax payers to tell them to go to the website to do the survey
- Survey Monkey, Constant Contact or Facebook
- Ads in the local papers 3 or 4 times
- Lamplighter mailing list
- Cover letter composed by Lynn will wait until a decision has been made on how to distribute survey.

ACTION: Determine what lists are available. Adele is probably the person who will be able to provide this information.

There was no further action on the mapping effort. Denny Hudson volunteered after the previous meeting to follow up on the activity.

John Frey stated the Scott Stuart foundation has provided \$2000 5 years ago to be used to update the map that is currently in the park. There needs to be a goal to provide some sort of new map in the park by Memorial Day weekend. The typed of map was then discussed and it was unanimously recommended that the map be of the simplest type and oriented toward the view rather than an orienteering type map.

ACTION: Follow up on the mapping and get a map ready for the summer season. Denny has been working on this activity.

The next meeting will be April 17 at 7:00 pm in the town hall.

Notes prepared by Lynn Durkin

(Draft)